
July 3rd, 1925

Dr. Frank P. Day,
The Beech Nut,
Lake Annie, Nova Scotia

Dear Sir:-
I beg to acknowledge receipt 

June 30th addressed to Sirof your letter 
Arthur Currie.

Sir Arthur is at present in 
England and I have forwarded your letter to him 
there. You will probably hear from him in due 
course.

Yours faithfully,

Principal’s Secretary


